
The Substance Abuse Block Grant (SABG) is a federal 
grant funded by the Substance Abuse and Mental 
Health Services Administration (SAMHSA). It’s available 
to provide substance use treatment services to 
uninsured or underinsured adults and youth with 
substance use challenges. 

SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
BLOCK GRANT

TREATMENT IS AVAILABLE TO THOSE WITHOUT INSURANCE SEEKING 
SERVICES FOR SUBSTANCE USE.

FUNDING COVERS THE FOLLOWING GROUPS

As funding is available - all other 
individuals who use substances, regardless 

of gender or route of use

Pregnant women/teenagers 
who use drugs by injection

Pregnant women/teenagers 
who use substances

Other individuals who use 
drugs by injection

Substance using women/teenagers with dependent 
children and their families, including women who 
are attempting to regain custody of their children

PLEASE ASK THE FRONT OFFICE 
REPRESENTATIVE FOR AN 

ELIGIBILITY SCREENING TODAY.

IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW MAY BE 
EXPERIENCING SUBSTANCE USE OR ABUSE 

ISSUES, IT'S IMPORTANT TO GET HELP EARLY. 
CALL 602-265-8338 TO GET CONNECTED 

TO A SB&H CLINIC NEARBY.

For members of residing in Maricopa County: You can call Mercy Care Member Services at 602-586-1841, toll free at 
1-800-564-5465 or TTY/TDD: 711 to get connected to care. Representatives are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 


